
 
 
 
 
Date: November 28, 2022 

To: Wildfire Mitigation Plans (WMPs) Service List (OEIS_WMPS@LISTSERVICE.CNRA.CA.GOV) 

Docket: 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Updates (2022-WMPs) 

Subject: Extension of the reply comment timeframe for Draft Decision on Bear Valley Electric 
Service Inc.’s 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update 

 

Dear Wildfire Mitigation Plan Stakeholders: 

Bear Valley Electric Service Inc. (BVES) and Green Power Institute (GPI) timely submitted 
comments in relation to Energy Safety’s draft Decision on BVES’s 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
Update (draft Decision) on November 18, 2022, and November 21, 2022, respectively. Due to 
an administrative issue, GPI’s comments were not accepted to the docket until today, 
November 28, 2022. As such, stakeholders received notice of GPI’s comments today. 
Considering the late notice and distribution of GPI’s comments, Energy Safety hereby extends 
the date for reply comments on the draft Decision from today Monday, November 28, 2022, to 
Monday, December 5, 2022.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lucy C. Morgans  
Program Manager | Electric Safety Policy Division  
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
 


